



Minutes for HVA Committee Meeting

Date of meeting:	Monday 14 December 2023 (virtual via Teams)	Time:	1830-1945hrs
Attendees:	Clarisa Choh Hammond Andy Edwards Andy MacKay Bev Cooper		
Chair:	Clarisa Choh Hammond		
Apologies:	Ashley Cullen, Mike Stoneman, Caroline Hancock		

For information:	<p><u>1. Welcome</u></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • All were welcomed to the meeting <p><u>2. Review previous Record of Decisions/Minutes</u></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • 054 – Authorization from CH required • 057 – In terms of social media, emails are so far to the mailing list. HVA really needs Communication Officers. <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ➔ AE to find out from individual from Southampton VC who has a huge media presence (Instagram, etc) ➔ BC has suggested Holly from South Hants might be interested in the post • 058 – New clubs: Portsmouth VC, SH, Portsmouth Phoenix have all details updated • 059 – MS needs to send blurb of himself to AE, to be put on the website <p><u>3. Junior Development (from AM)</u></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ➤ Provision of junior GPs by VE are increasing – with U12s and U14 ➤ Due to this, AM has contacted Richard Williams (VE) to discuss VE strategies ➤ BC informed the committee that junior volleyball has exploded in the county, with 10 squads in SH playing at junior level ➤ VE is introducing U14s until the Spring term ➤ HVA U14s date was planned to be in early Feb – AM to check, as it may clash with VE’s U14s ➤ Action Plan: AM to survey Hampshire clubs and to evaluate how it aligns with VE’s strategy (similar to RoD 053). <p><u>4. Competitions (Grand Prix)</u></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ➤ Good standards improving in the county ➤ Ladies: Jersey to join Ladies GP ➤ Mens: Numerous teams, therefore 2 tiers set up, with the top 2 competing in SEVA ➤ Mixed: 2 competitions so far – they have run well ➤ AE has brought in helpers (that he trusts) from 3 teams: keys have been transferred, and labels have been put up in cupboard to dictate where equipment goes ➤ All equipment are in good condition, including 2 match balls ➤ Results from GPs are on website in real-time (or 24 hrs) <p><u>5. Sitting Volleyball</u></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ➤ Not discussed <p><u>6. Finance</u></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ➤ 9 teams <u>have not paid</u> for their GPs entries, amounting to £1500
-------------------------	--

	<p>Action: AE/CH to chase</p> <p><u>7. Governance/Constitution – Not discussed</u></p> <p><u>8. Appointment of Safeguarding Officer</u></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none">➤ This is new information from VE➤ HVA maintains that this is the responsibility of the clubs➤ Action: To bring back to the next meeting to discuss at-risk adults and juniors <p><u>9. AOB</u></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none">➤ SH is managing to get 10 Level1/2 coaches to various competitions <p>However, main issue is lack of coaching courses locally</p>
Date of next meeting:	March 2024